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Dear Harper College Community, 
 
We are quickly nearing the end of our fall 2019 semester. Our students and faculty are completing final exams 
this week before we adjourn for our Winter Break.  
 
This month, I concluded my last of seven listening sessions with employees. I have really enjoyed these 
opportunities to meet with our faculty and staff to hear their ideas and answer their questions.  I am reviewing 
the feedback from all of our sessions with our 
Executive Council members to develop themes, 
identify opportunities and address concerns. I 
will report out on next steps at the spring All 
Campus meeting in January.  
 
The college community has been diligently 
submitting proposals to fund initiatives that help 
students persist and complete. Already we have 
approved five projects with the potential to serve 
nearly 900 students and totalling more than 
$300,000 in funding from the $1.2 million 
remaining from our previous strategic plan. 
These initiatives include a technology loan 
program, childcare tuition scholarship, support 
for One Million Degrees, finish line micro grants, 
and funds for Hawks Care. Others are 
encouraged to submit a proposal to enhance our student success efforts.  
 
We had more than 360 people attend at least one of our strategic planning Dialogue Sessions or Data 
Summits. Our next strategic plan will benefit from this high level of employee, student and community 
engagement and the insightful feedback it has produced. Our Strategic Planning and Accountability Shared 
Governance Committee continues its work as we prepare for the February 2020 Strategic Planning 
Conference.  
 
Finally, I was pleased to facilitate The Campaign for Promise 
Closing Celebration held by the Harper College Educational 
Foundation to mark the successful completion of the original 
fundraising campaign. This effort truly is “a promise fulfilled” 
and we see that in action through the 421 Harper College 
Promise scholars on our campus this semester. I extend a 
huge thank you to all of our donors as well as our Board of 
Trustees for their strategic investments in this program.  
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https://hip.harpercollege.edu/news/Documents/Initiatives%20Funding%20Request%20Form.docx
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